Wednesday, September 6th

During the month of September, the Clark Cross Country teams will be collecting cash donations
at all our home meets to help benefit a school in Houston, Texas that was hit by Hurricane
Harvey. The donations will be collected as you enter the field for the meet. We hope that you
will be able to help out in any way you can!

Girls volleyball takes on Whiting this evening at 5:30. 8th grade will play first tonight. During the game, help
support our team by purchasing a Smoothie King smoothie.

Congratulations to the boys and girls cross country teams at last nights meet in Crown Point. All runners did an
outstanding job representing Clark! Winning the 7th grade boys race was Kaden Smith and winning the 8th
grade Girls race was Krista Kulacz. Come and see these amazing performances next Wednesday at our first
home meet of the season!

There will be a call out meeting for Science Olympiad on Thursday, Sept. 7, after school
until 4:30 p.m. If you are unable to attend or have questions, please see Mrs. Guzman in room
808.

We are beginning a new award program for Box Tops for Education. Each semester, the top three students
bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards ($20, $15, or $10). If we get a large increase in the number of
Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do

expire. Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, because they can’t be submitted for

redemption. They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can make more money to build up the student
activity fund. Please remember all the money goes back to the students!!!! Please check the attached list and
the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included in the Box Tops for Education program. You
may be surprised with some of the items!

Eco teens Shoe5 collection will take place through October 31st. Please bring in any new or
gently used shoes and deposit them in the barrels by Door A and Door J. Sojourner Truth House (STH) will
receive .40¢ for each pound of shoes and boots collected. All proceeds will be used to further support the STH
Food Pantry, Transporation and Programming.



